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Green Committee Chairman~ are looking
forward to continued improvement
through added fertilizer a~dother good
management practices.

U. S. Naval Academy, Md.
Captain Jones has outlined a program

of planting U-3 Bermudagrass into the
new athletic field and the varsity foot-
ball field. Calcium cyanamid will be used
to sterilize the new field before planting.
The varsity field will be planted by
sprigging U-3 into Aerifier holes.

Plainfield Country Club, N. J.
This old course was not designed for

ease of maintenance. Three greens have
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no surface drainage and in many of the
fairway areas deep pockets occur that
present the same difficulty. Steep banks
that prevent the use of power equipment
are the rule rather than the exception.
Course showed a remarkable recovery
from the drought of last year.

Country Club 0'£ the Everglades. Fla.
Roy Bair, agronomist at the Ever-

glades Experiment Station~ is experi-
menting with mixtures~ including bent-
grass for winter greens. Roy is making
good use of this course as an addition to
his experimental plots. Bermuda selec-
tions at Belle Glade show great promise.

WilLIAMS HONORED FOR 28 YEARS IN USGA SERVICE
F. H. Williams, Executive Secretary of

the USGA Green Section has been
presented a wrist watch which bears the
following inscription:

To F. H. Williams
In Recognition

Of Loyal Service
1922 - 1950

The United States Golf Association
Green Section

In a letter accompanying the wrist
watch, Richard S. Tufts, Chairman of the
Green Section Committee, wrote:

"The members of the Executive Com-
mittee were individually very happy to
have the opportunity of showing in a
small way their appreciation for your
loyal interest in the Association's affairs
and of recognizing the fact that you have
served the Association for a considerably
longer period than any other employee.
They have asked me to extend their con-
gratulations to you and I would like to
express my personal good wishes and
appreciation to you."

Williams began work for the Green
Section in March, 1922. At that time
Dr. C. V. Piper was directing the in-
auguration of turf investigations for the
Green Section in cooperation with the
Bureau of Plant Industry. Dr. R. A.
Oakley of, the Bureau of Plant Industry
and Dr. W. S. Harban, Vice~President of
the USGA~ were also among the pioneers
with whom Williams was associated.
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The Green Section has seen many
changes since 1922. Dr. John Monteith,
Jr., and Dr. Fanny-Fern Davis are
among others und ~r whose direction
Willi ,ms has served. In a large measure,
the confinuity of aims and efforts that
has characterized the progress of the
Green Section has been due to Williams'
continuous service.


